
 

 

 

 

Southern Trader v1451 – calling Nuku’alofa 

 

 11th October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

To ensure the delivery of all cargo booked for Tonga & Samoa’s for delivery late October, 

Southern Trader v1451 will call Nuku’alofa directly after Auckland to support the Southern 

Lily v461 into these trades. All Nuku’alofa cargo will load on the Southern Trader v1451 and 

Southern Lily v461 will change rotation to Auckland-Apia-Pago-Nukui’alofa-Auckland. 

 

The forward schedule for Samoa’s & Tonga will be as follows: 

 

Vessel Voy Auckland Nuku’alofa Apia Pago 

Southern Lily  461 17-19 Oct 28-29 Oct 24-25 Oct 24-25 Oct 

Southern Trader 1451 19-20 Oct 24-25 Oct - - 

Southern Lily 462 02-03 Nov 07-08 Nov 10-11 Nov 10-11 Nov 

Southern Lily 463 17-18 Nov 22-23 Nov 25-26 Nov 25-26 Nov 

Southern Lily 464 02-3 Dec 07-08 Dec 10-11 Dec 10-11 Dec 

Southern Lily 465 17-18 Dec 20-21 Dec 23-24 Dec 23-24 Dec 

 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the transfer of any of your 

Nuku’alofa cargo, booked on the Southern Lily v461, to the Southern Trader v1451. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


